***DRAFT***
[STATE AGENCY]

[ADDRESS]

[CITY]

[STATE, ZIP]
[PERMITTEE NAME]

[ADDRESS]

[CITY]

[STATE, ZIP]
Re:
NPDES Electronic Reporting Rule Requirements 
Dear [PERMITTEE]:

On October 22, 2015, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (the “EPA”) issued a final rule requiring all facilities with permits issued under the National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (“NPDES”) Program to electronically submit NPDES compliance monitoring reports and notices [e.g., Discharge Monitoring Reports (“DMRs”)] [80 Fed. Reg. 64063 (October 22, 2015)]. In particular, the final NPDES Electronic Reporting rule requires that all NPDES regulated entities that are required to submit DMRs must start to do so electronically by December 21, 2016. According to our records you are not now electronically submitting your DMRs. This letter is to let you know of the upcoming deadline to switch from paper to electronic reporting and to provide you with instructions on how to make this switch. 

[INSERT INSTRUCTIONS ON HOW THE PERMITTEE CAN REGISTER FOR THE AUTHORIZED NPDES PROGRAM’S ELECTRONIC REPORTING TOOL}
If you have questions regarding this letter, please contact [INSERT CONTACT NAME] at [INSERT CONTACT EMAIL AND PHONE]. 
Sincerely,

[INSERT NAME]

